
                                           Dates for your diary for the remainder of term 

Neurodiversity Day and Diabetes Awareness – On Friday the 16th of June, dress as you please 
and paint your nails blue if you wish. We will be learning about and celebrating the uniqueness of 
neurodivergent minds by taking part in a number of activities throughout the day. We will also be raising 
awareness of Diabetes by painting our nails blue.  It could be a very colourful day! 

Family BBQ – Friday 16th June 4.30pm onwards please follow the link below for more information. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BpPZ_i1NCUSVndDttzBKC7Om8VsuLh
xGhEAsKt4OJWhUQVRDNldKMjM4WVRNUTBPNzdOTDE0TkxVOC4u 

Pre-school pupils to visit P1 class and school lunch – On Tuesday 20th June, we welcome our 
new P1’s into school, we will also be having a transition hour across the school where pupils will get to 
spend time a short time with their class teacher for the next academic session.  

P7 Visit to Mearns - Tuesday 20th June – Thursday 22nd June – further info to follow specific to P7. 

CSN Trip P7 pupils - Monday 26th June – Thursday 29th June – further info to follow specific to P7. 

Thank you tea – Friday 30th June 10am - Everyone that has helped support school activities this year 
is warmly invited to attend a special thank you tea for giving up their time to help with parent council, 
discos, school grounds, supporting workshops, Bikeability, Science week, talks in school etc. If you 
have helped support the work of the school in any capacity, we would love to say thank you on Friday 
30th June from 10-11am by coming together for an informal cuppa and fine piece with our P7s to 
express our gratitude. We would appreciate it if you could confirm your attendance by completing the 
form in the link below so we can cater accordingly.  

https://forms.office.com/e/aPtMgQLJNm 

P7 Leavers Assembly - Tuesday 4th July 2.00pm-3.00pm, Auchenblae Church – The leavers 
assembly is a time to reflect on the achievements and memories of our P7 group as they move on to 
Mearns Academy. The P7s have organised the majority of the order of service and this year have 
chosen to perform a mini-show.  The whole school will contribute to this through song. There is also a 
prize giving for a variety of awards, these predominantly go to the P7s. As advised last year, Values 
awards will be presented by the P7s, to one pupil from each year group. We are a small school and the 
inter-class relationships are strong, it is lovely opportunity for us all to come together and celebrate 
such a wonderful year group and we hope that you can join us.   

*If you have a shield or cup from last year, please return this at the earliest opportunity* 

Last Day of Session – Friday 7th July – we will gather together as a school at 3.05pm to give a final 
farewell to our Primary 7’s and watch as they are Piped off the premises.  

School term starts for new session – Tuesday 22nd August 
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